AMARII.LO

PURCHASING

August 1, 2022

RFA No. 02-22

Request for Applications for
Nonprofit Services for Amarillo
Area Senior Citizens

To Whom It May Concern: .

The City of Amarillo Purchasing Department is now providing bids through the online
bidding system Public Purchase. Vendors will need to submit a hard copy response to
the address provided on the bid. Through this process, we hope to achieve maximum
vendor participation in online bidding as well as strive to be financially responsible with
taxpayer dollars to foster the public’s trust and confidence.

Please go to www.publicpurchase.com You will need to register if this is your first time
and after you will be able to download a copy of the bid. Please register for all
classification codes your company is able to provide to the City of Amarillo. This RFA
No. 02-22 will be using code 952-80.

The City of Amarillo will receive bids until 4:00 p.m., Thursday, September 29, 2022,
for the project listed above. You may pick up a bid at the City of Amarlllo Purchasmg
Department, City Hall, 601 S Buchanan, Room 307.

The City of Amarillo Parks and Recreation Department is seeking applicants for the
following: Notice of Funding Availability (NFA) — state and local fiscal recovery funds
under the American Rescue Plan Act Grant — availability for nonprofits serving Amarillo
area senior citizens. The City of Amarillo has received Coronavirus State and Local

' Fiscal Recovery Funds (SLFRF) under the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA). The
Amarillo City Council has designated $600,000 in ARPA funds to be used for eligible
services and programs serving senior citizens within the Amarillo community.

The Parks and Recreation Department will hold a Mandatory meeting on Thursday,

August 11" at 10:00 a.m. at 509 S. Johnson Street for nonprofit organizations planning
to submit an application. No late arrivals will be allowed to sign in after the start of
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the meeting. You must attend this mandatory informational meeting as a
condition for submitting a qualified response and failure to attend this meeting
will result in rejection of any submitted bid.

For additional information please call 806/378-3028.

Sincerely,

Lupe Quifionez
Senior Buyer
Purchasing Department
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